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The Miami Police Department is proud to announce that it has been awarded the 

prestigious TRI-ARC Award by the Commission on Accreditation for Law 

Enforcement Agencies (CALEA). CALEA is the gold standard in law enforcement 

accreditation, and meeting CALEA’s rigorous standards requires strict adherence to 

dozens of best practices established by respected industry professionals. The TRI-

ARC Award is only given to agencies that have achieved concurrent CALEA 

accreditation in law enforcement, public safety training, and public safety 

communications. MPD is the first agency in Florida and one of only 19 in the country 

and 20 worldwide law enforcement organizations in the world to qualify for this 

distinction. The men and women of the Miami Police Department worked tirelessly to 

adopt, implement and document adherence to often complicated standards to 

accomplish the agency’s goal of receiving TRI-ARC accreditation in less than two 

years. 
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